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To: Joint Committee on Transportation

I urge you to pass HB 2015 enabling Drivers Licenses for All who are capable of driving.
Immigrants are productive residents of Oregon, important to our economy and contributors to
the vitality of our neighborhoods and communities.

They need and deserve to be able to carry out activities of daily life without the fear that
comes from driving without a license. Immigration policy and inforcement are not state
matters. We are all safer when the state's role in licensing drivers is focused on precisely that
without extraneous considerations.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
Laurie Dougherty
Salem, OR 97301
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